
                Masses:                                    ~ Sacred Heart Church ~                  Reconciliation:  

   Wednesdays - 8:30 a.m.              Kinsman, IL                   Before Sunday Mass        

   Sundays        - 8:00 a.m.               By appointment: 815-237-2230            

                              Father Stanley Drewniak, Pastor        

              Father Stanley / Clerical needs:  815-237-2230 

               Kinsman Parish House (CCD): 815-392-4245 

  Bulletin Editors: Laurie & Lee Miller: 815-287-2387, 815-228-4645 or miller@csky.net 

           Prayer chain requests: Laurie Miller: 815-228-4645 - Back-up contact:  Bobbi Brockman:  815-287-2294 

      Website address:  www.swkrcatholics.org 
 

          March 19, 2017                                        Third Sunday of Lent 

 

                               Mass Schedule                                       Mass Intentions                                                Collections  - 3/12/17 
 

            Sun.    - Mar. 19  8:00 a.m. For Parishioners             Sunday……………....$  936.00 

      Sun.    - Mar. 19  8:00 a.m. Evan Vint - Ray & Frances Bradford          Church Repair……….$   25.00 

      Wed.   - Mar. 22  8:30 a.m. Gene Neu - Sandra Vint          “Your offering is most appreciated!”   

      Wed.   - Mar. 22      5:00 p.m. Stations of the Cross             

      Sun.    - Mar. 26   8:00 a.m. Knights of Columbus Corporate Mass         

            

      Food Pantry Item(s) of the Week -  Canned fruits and/or applesauce    “Lord, you are truly the Savior of the world; 

                      give me living water, that I may never thirst again.” 

      Sunday Mass:           April Stewardship               
                        

      Lector:   K. Vint      Servers:   T. & Z. Sulzberger   Eucharistic Ministers:  H. Bierle, P. Siedentop & S. Carey 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 Please remember in your prayers all the deceased of our parish and communities, all of our nursing home residents and those 

living alone, all those that are battling illness, along with their families and care givers, all of the brave and selfless men and 

women serving in the armed forces, their families and all of the innocent souls affected by war.  Please also pray for all that 

are in need, materially and spiritually, those that have suffered and died at the hands of others, those that have been affected 

by recent natural disasters and all of our dear friends and neighbors that have asked for our prayerful support.  

 Please turn off all electronic devices before Mass begins.  Thank you. 

 The Stations of the Cross is prayed here at Sacred Heart on Wednesdays at 5:00 p.m.  Stations are also being prayed at        

St. Lawrence in South Wilmington on Wednesdays at 7:00 p.m. and at St. Mary’s in Reddick on Thursday mornings after 

their 8:30 a.m. Mass. 

 We were very sorry to hear that another one of our Ransom friends, Jeanette Myers, passed away earlier this week.  Our 

thoughts and prayers are with her family and friends. 

 Second collection next week - Next week, our parish will take up The Catholic Relief Services Collection (CRSC). Funds 
from this collection help provide food to the hungry, support to displaced refugees, and Christ’s love and respect to all 
people here at home and abroad. Next week, please give generously to the CRSC and help Jesus in disguise. Learn more 
about the collection at www.usccb.org/catholic-relief. 

 Anyone interested in purchasing tickets for the Talia Freund Benefit can purchase them after Mass from Pam Siedentop.  

Tickets are $15.00 for a pork chop dinner on March 25
th
 (next Saturday) at the Legion in Mazon.  A live auction will also 

take place. 

 The Knights of Columbus Council #1574 is serving breakfast this morning at the St. Lawrence Parish Hall from 8 a.m. to   

12 p.m.  On the menu is…biscuits and gravy, scrambled eggs, sausage, orange juice, coffee and milk. It is a free will 

donation breakfast, with all proceeds benefitting the St. Lawrence Religious Education Program.  Your support is 

appreciated! 

 Today is the last day to order Easter Flowers “in memory” or “in honor” of someone to adorn the Altar at Easter.  Flower 

order envelopes were included in the Weekly Offertory Envelope Sets.  Donations can still be made by using a regular 

envelope.  Please print the names of those you are honoring on the outside of the envelope, along with your name, enclose 

your donation, and drop it into the Offertory Basket, or give it to Barb Walsh.  Thank you!   

 Next Sunday, in addition to it being Family Mass morning, we will have a Knights of Columbus honor guard with us at 

Mass.  After Mass, the Knights will have donuts, coffee and juice at the Community Building for anyone who would like to 

stop by and visit with them!  

 For your calendar - Lenten Confessions Schedule - April 4   7pm  St. Lawrence-S. Wilmington  
    April 5   6pm  Sacred Heart -Kinsman  (For RE and Parishioners) 
    April 8   After 5:30pm Mass St. Mary-Reddick  
 

 “Catholic men between 18 and 45 years old are invited to a vocation discernment retreat to be held at St. Procopius Abbey, 

Lisle, IL, during the Easter Triduum:  from Holy Thursday, April 13 (4:00PM) through Easter Sunday, April 16 (1:00 PM).  

Join the monks for prayer, work and meals as they prepare for and celebrate these holy days.  This is an opportunity to share 

the way of life of the monks and prayerfully to consider whether God is calling you to the Benedictine way of life.  

Attendance is free, but space is limited.  Please contact Fr. James Flint at vocations@procopius.org to reserve a spot.”  

 We would like to welcome all new individuals, couples and families to Sacred Heart!  If you haven’t already done so, please 

register with Fr. Stanley after Mass.  Blue registration forms are on the bulletin board in the vestibule. 

 Word of Life - “Life is a gift from God and so is his mercy.  May we cherish and promote both!”  - Bridges of Mercy for 

Post-Abortion Healing - USCCB Secretariat of Pro-Life Activities, 2016-2017 Respect Life Program. 

 Stewardship - March 19, 2017 - Third Sunday of Lent - “We not only thirst for God, but God is constantly thirsting for us.  In 

the saving waters of Baptism, He gives us a spring of water welling up to eternal life.  Graced by this outpouring of the 

Spirit, we can live a life in harmony with God’s will for us and can be emboldened to share God’s love with others.”  
 

 

http://www.swkrcatholics.org/
http://www.usccb.org/catholic-relief
mailto:vocations@procopius.org

